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THE ARGYLL AND BUTE COUNCIL (CRAIGHOUSE, JURA)  
(30MPH SPEED LIMIT) ORDER 202_ 

 
Argyll and Bute Council proposes to make a Traffic Regulation Order to introduce a 
30mph speed restriction on the following length of roads: 
 

1. That length of the A846 from a point 93 metres southwest of the extended 
southern kerbline of Otter Brae extending in a northerly direction for 2,161 
metres or thereby. 

2. That length of the A846 Branch Road to Craighouse Pier extending from its 
junction with the A846 Craighouse Road in an easterly direction for a 
distance of 280 metres or thereby to its termination at Craighouse Pier. 

3. The length of the U58 Keills Road from its junction with the A846, extending 
in a north-westerly direction to the north bank of the Abhuinn nan Caorach, 
opposite the township of Keills, a distance of 400 metres of thereby. 

4. That length of the U78 Croft Park from its junction with the A846, extending 
in a westerly direction and then in a generally south westerly direction for a 
distance of 135 metres or thereby. 

 
Full details of the proposal, together with a Statement of Reasons for proposing to 
make the Traffic Regulation Order can be inspected by logging onto the Council’s 
website at www.argyll-bute.gov.uk or viewed during normal office hours at the 
offices of: 

 
(i) Jura Post Office, Craighouse, Isle of Jura; 
(ii) Jura Service Point, Craighouse, Isle of Jura; 
(iii) Argyll and Bute Council Offices, Kilmory, Lochgilphead. 

 
Any person wishing to object to the proposals should send details of the grounds for 
objection in writing providing their name and address, to the Head of Legal & 
Regulatory Support, Argyll and Bute Council, Kilmory, Lochgilphead, Argyll, PA31 
8RT or by emailing TRO-Objections@argyll-bute.gov.uk by 19 January 2024. 
Letters of objection will be replied to after the closing date of the period for 
objections. 
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